
 
 
 
 

 
 

Braehead Primary School Newsletter 
Week beginning 12th December 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Panto 
All pupils enjoyed Maw Goose at Lanark Memorial Hall on Thursday last week, their 
behaviour as always was fantastic when out and about representing the school! 
 
Christmas Assembly  
Calum from Church of Scotland Outreach will be doing a Christmas assembly with the pupils 
on Thursday 15th December. 
 
Nativity 
Our Nativity is on the 20th December at 1.30 pm, everyone is welcome! To raise funds for 
our school we will be serving tea, coffee, and shortbread. We are also sending out raffle 
tickets to each family to sell for a chance to win a Christmas hamper, tickets are £1 each and 
should be in bags today. Could you please return the envelope with money for tickets 
purchased, names on the back of tickets purchased, and any unsold tickets which we will 
redistribute. 
 
Pupils will also have a chance to guess the name of a Teddy, guesses will be 50p each and 
pupils can have multiple guesses until all the names are taken, the names they can choose 
from are attached in case you want to discuss the names with your child. Pupils can bring 
money for guesses from Monday 12th December. 
 
The winners of the Hamper and the Teddy will be announced after the Nativity. 
 
 
Jingle Bell walk 
On the morning of Thursday 22nd of December the whole school will be doing a ‘Jingle Bell 
Walk’ in the woods to raise funds for our nominated chrity which is the Clydesdale Food 
Bank. Pupils should wear Christmas jumpers and accessories – ideally with bells on! 
Parents are welcome to join us for the walk, we will be setting off from the school playground 
at 11.30 am. 
 
 



Christmas Party 
Our Christmas Party is the afternoon of the 22nd December, pupils will already be wearing 
Christmas jumpers for our Jingle Bell walk but can bring clothes to change into for the party 
if you would like. 
 
School App 
I am aware some people are still experiencing difficulties with the app. As far as the 
company who manage the app are concerned things should be ok, their advice is to delete 
the app and then reinstall. If you are still having difficulties let us know, the best way is 
through completing this Google form if you haven’t already! 
https://forms.gle/zqhAFxzT9xYJtd1y7  
 

P1 Enrolment 
Looking forward to the New Year, it will be time for enrolment for P1 pupils due to start in 
August 2023. The week beginning the 9th January information about the enrolment 
process will be shared widely on social media. Enrolment forms will then be completed 
online from the 16th January, you can find more information by following this link. 
https://www.southlanarkshire.gov.uk/info/200186/primary_school_information/392/enrolli
ng_your_child_for_school  
 
P7-S1 transition 
Some elements of Secondary transition programmes have already started, in January 
letters will be sent out to parents confirming allocated Secondary Schools and outlining 
the placing request process and timeline which will also be completed online. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Lisa Glashan 
Head Teacher  
 

Dates for the diary 
 
Date Event 

08.12.22 Panto – Maw Goose 

15.12.22 Christmas Assembly  

20.12.22 School Nativity 

22.12.22 Jingle Bell Walk – 11.30am 
School Party - pm 

23.12.22 School closes 2.30pm for Christmas Holiday 

09.01.23 Pupils return to school 
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